
 

 

Burton & District Clubs Snooker League 
www.bdcsnooker.org 

Minutes Of The AGM Held At Belmont 4th July 2013 

Meeting opened at 19:35 with one minutes silence in memory of Terry Lewis. 
 
Apologies received from Alan Davies. 
 
Minutes from 2012 confirmed as a true record. Proposed: - M.Hickebottom. Seconded: - D. Slater. 
 
Matters Arising: -  None. 
 
Election of Officers: - President  Tony Coleman  Pr. A. Vaughan Sec. T. Egginton 
 Vice President  Mick Morris  Pr. D. BudworthSec. A. Vaughan 
 Chairman  Mark Vaughan  Pr. A. Vaughan Sec. T. Egginton 
 Vice Chairman  Tom Egginton  Pr. M. Kirk Sec. O. Jones 
 Fixtures Secretary Carl Poulton   Pr. M. Kirk Sec. O. Jones 
 Secretary  Carl Poulton   Pr. I. Shrive Sec. D. Budworth 
 Treasurer  Mike Buckland  Pr. T. Egginton Sec. I. Shrive 
 Auditor   Aquarius Accounting Pr. A. Vaughan Sec. M. Vaughan 
 
Election of Standing -  A. Vaughan, P. Maguire, F. McInulty, D. Budworth, M. Kirk, O. Jones, I. Shrive, 
Committee D. Slater, A. Grainger  
   
Treasurers Report: -  M. Vaughan informed the meeting that the trophy spend had saved 20% on the  
 previous year.  
 Last years outstanding sponsorship had now been paid with the exception of Rileys. A 
 meeting had been arranged for the following week. 
 In conclusion the league’s accounts are healthy. 
 
Prize Presentation: - It was generally agreed that the DJ and his music selection were poor. After collecting 
 trophies many people left. It was also agreed that having the presentation six weeks 
 after the end of the season might be a problem and the date should be brought nearer. 
 A. Grainger put forward an alternative trophy supplier that could save the league 
 around £600. This would be investigated and discussed at a future committee meeting. 
 
Website: - C. Poulton has been given all the access information from C. White and has got full 
 control of the website. 
 Carl hopes to include a diary page, ranking points and to be able to post results online. 
 He also expects to be able to get the fixtures on the site well in advance of the start of 
 season. 
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Rule Changes: - In the deciding frame of a competition the players shall toss a coin to decide who 
 breaks. 
 
 Pr. M. Vaughan  Sec. A. Vaughan 
 
 Vote for 14 against 0 
 
 Passed 
 
AOB: - M. Hickebottom suggested a 50p increase on competition entry to allow for slightly 
 better trophies. There were no objections and would be discussed at committee      
 meetings. 
 
 M. Hickebottom thanked the committee for their efforts over the past years. 
 
 C. Poulton was asked if it would be possible to use text and picture messaging to send 
 match results in. CP would set this up for a trial during the following season. 
 
 M. Vaughan suggested that for long service Tony Coleman should have his name on a 
 divisional cup. This was seconded by D. Slater and unanimously voted for. 
 
 
 
Meeting closed 21:18 


